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Term 4, Week 7 – 27th November 2018 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671   E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

    W: nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It continues to be a very busy here at school. I want to thank all our 

teachers who are working hard on school reports for their students 

during this busy time of year.  

Our ANNUAL PRESENTATION NIGHT is approaching. This special 

event will take place at Nowra High School, Thursday, 13 

December and will start at 6.00pm. Everyone is invited to attend. 

We have a special whole school performance planned. Our 

presentation assembly is a chance for us to celebrate the school 

year, reward student achievement, recognise, and value the 

importance of education at Nowra Hill Public School for 2018. 

This Friday, during our whole school assembly, the Year 5 students 

seeking 2019 leadership positions will deliver their speeches. After 

the assembly all students K-5 will then vote. Everyone is welcome to 

come along to hear our Year 5 students present their speeches.  

Friday is the last scheduled orientation day for our Kindergarten 

2019 students. Last Friday during extreme weather circumstances 

our new Kinder students enjoyed activities organised by Mrs Dowse 

and Mrs Bell with the help of Year 5 students who will be their 

buddies for next year. This Friday another round of exciting activities 

are planned with the help of all Year 5 students. I am sure they will 

be excellent mentors to the students for next year. 

Our end of year organisation for Class Green Day Rewards are 

underway. It is important to note that these activities will be 

excursions to other locations in the Shoalhaven area. All excursions 

require students to be showing exemplary behaviour by following 

teacher instructions and displaying good manners at all times. 

Students will need to continue to show this Green behaviour at 

school. 

Mr Matt Ferrie 

Acting Principal 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Tuesdays 

School Banking 

Basketball Clinics 

Wednesdays 

Canteen 

Thursdays 

Library, Scripture 

Fridays 

9am – Assembly 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Monday – 8.30am – 9.15am 

Fridays: after assembly (1 hr) 

and 2.45pm – 3.15pm 

Upcoming Events 

Friday, 30th November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Thursday, 29th November 

Dragon Tag Gala Day 

Thursday, 6th December 

   Scripture Concert 

Thursday, 13th December 

Presentation Night – Nowra 

High School 6.00pm 

Friday, 14th December 

Christmas Assembly 

Tuesday, 18th December 

Green Rewards Day 

Wednesday, 19th December 

Yr 6 Farewell Assembly 

Last Day of Term 4  
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More Important News 

4/5C PEN PALS  

In our class, we have been sending letters to our pen pals in 

America. We have quickly come to the end of our school year 

and will be sending our last letter off to Florida this week.  

Many students want to keep in contact with their pen pals and 

have asked to include their email address in their letter. If parents 

do not wish for their child to include an email address can you 

please contact me or send in a short letter stating so.  

If I do not hear back from parents, I will assume your child has 

permission to include their details to keep in contact with their 

pen pal.  

 

INDIGENOUS PERFORMANCE 

Last week students were lucky enough to have a visit from Indigenous comedian, Shaun 

Choolburra. Everyone enjoyed his dancing and jokes and we hope to have him back again soon.                   

                    

 

ASSEMBLY ITEM THIS WEEK - Leadership Speeches 

 

P & C NEWS 

UNIFORM SHOP 

The uniform shop will also be open all day on Wednesday, 30th January 2019 (first day of school) if 

any parents are wishing to purchase anything for next year. 

 

  

Happy Birthday and 

Best Wishes to the 

following students 

celebrating their 

birthday this week 

 

Taj Chalker 
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SPEECHES AT ASSEMBLY 

At last week’s assembly members of each class presented their speech to the whole school. All 

students did an amazing job and should be very proud of their efforts. 

 

 

 

     


